
CALL FOR DONATIONS! 
Dear Parents, 

 

As many of the veteran parents in our school community will know, our Christmas Fair is 
always a magical, brilliant event and we need your help to bring back some of our 
school’s absolute favourites! 

 

We will be requesting specific donations in the week’s leading up to the Christmas Fair 
(Saturday 3rd December), here is the list as advanced notice: 

 

 Teddy Tombola – A favourite of the St Anne’s Fulshaw children!  We will accept 
any preloved, clean teddies – donation date will be Friday 18th November.  
Please direct any questions to Dina Stewart. 

 Christmas Jumpers – this is a new stall – please donate any unwanted Christmas 
Jumpers which will be sold on for a donation to the PTA at the Christmas Fair – 
Donation date will be Friday 18th November at pick up or drop off. Please 
direct any questions to Sarah French. 

 Bottle Tombola – Alcoholic or non-alcoholic – Donation date will be Friday 25th 
November at pick up or drop off.  Please direct any questions to Gileng Sullivan. 

 Chocolate/Treat Tombola – Edible or pampering items – Donation date will be 
Friday 25th November at pick up or drop off.  Please direct any questions to 
Gileng Sullivan. 

 Christmas Jolly Jars – slips will go out in book bags w/c 21st November with a 
description of what is requested.  Donation date will be Thursday 1st December.  
Please direct any questions to Laura Walters. 

 

As always a great big thank you to our wonderful school community in advance, and we 
look forward to ushering in the Christmas season with you on Saturday 3rd December! 

 

The PTA Planning Committee 
 

 


